SDCC Meeting Minutes 9-12-19
[bookmark: _GoBack]Present: Dave Wilkinson, Martin Stirling, John Vinten, Chloe Hodgson, Emma Percival, Mark L, Oliver Haire
Apologies: Anne Raper, Stuart Norton. 
Welcome from John V
The Christmas Party was a success, 26 attended, the club awards were distributed & the following won the raffle prize: 
David West: Paddle Bag
Joy Norton: Café voucher
Chloe Hodgson: £25 voucher. 

Congragelations to Chloe & Steve on passing there BCU L2 coaching awards. 

First Aid was approximately 2 years; Chloe is going to check the renewal date. 

Coaching

Coaching & events are on going with two canoe trips been run through December & more events are planned in the New Year. 

Pool Sessions
Pool Sessions were well attended by coaches, however club participants varied between 5 & 8 members a week. 

It was decided that members that paid for 5 for 6 & did not attend all 6 sessions cannot carry them on into the year. 

It was decided that we will carry on with the pool in the New Year & push on advertising. 

Oli is going to contact the Scout’s about using extra sessions. 

Web Collect

A discussion was made on the best payment method if members did not want to use an online payment method & it was decided cheque’s would be used going forward rather than cash.  

Equipment

Martin has ordered 6 new spray decks which will fit the Pyrahna Masters, £23 each. 

Martin is going to measure up the roof of the containers & Oli will look into sourcing some Kingspan panels.  

Lake
The Lake has still not charged us yet, Oli to contact them again & ask about the new key on the front gate, which is denying us access. 


Fiancés 
Currently £2820.13 in the bank after expenditures, plus £262.27 in PayPal. 
Mark is going to set up payment for bill’s owed to the following:
Martin: £38.64 for website domain. 
Emma: £150 for Xmas Part Fee. 
Anne: £59.99 + £16.60 for the best newcomer Trophy. 

Next Meetings: 
Friday 24th January – Apologies from Martin. 
Friday 6th March
AGM Tuesday 7th April. 

Next Lake Sessions will commence on 7th March 2020 for 5 consecutive weeks. 

John asked if we would consider if committee members want to carry on in our current positions after the 2020 AGM. 

End of meeting. 
